

University Police Advisory Council (UPAC)

The intent of the University Police Advisory Council (UPAC) is to support the university police with recommendations and advice for planning regarding safety concerns and related police activity on the campus. The purpose of the UPAC is to create a "best in class" university police environment by assisting the university police by providing advice on utilizing community policing strategies on issues that impact the safety and quality of life of our diverse group of students, faculty, staff, and visitors. Part time and full-time faculty members are eligible and selected by the AS Exec Committee to serve two-year staggered terms. The meetings shall be at least twice per semester, with additional meetings scheduled as requested by the UPAC Facilitator. Membership consists of the following, or their respective designee.

	Name	Department	Term
Chief of Police and Director of Public Safety	Maricela	CSUB Chief of Police	
	Gonzalez		
Academic Senate Chair or designee	Melissa Danforth	CEE/CS	2024-
			2026
Two (2) Part-time or Full-time Faculty Members	Zachary Hays	Criminal	2024-
Appointed by the Academic Senate.		Justice	2026
	Michael Harville	Counseling	2025-
			2027
Administrative Contact:	Lisa McQuin	Assistant to Chief of Police	

Contact the University Police Department for the completed roster and more information.